
NOTICE OF PIPELINE APPLICATION 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that on 
February 28, 2018, Cook Inlet Pipe Line Company (CIPl) and Swanson River Oil 
Pipeline, llC (SROP) filed a joint application seeking Commission approval to connect a 
segment of CIPl's oil pipeline to SROP and for the approval of the proposed Connection 
Agreement between CIPl and SROP for the connection. Docket No. P-18-007 was 
opened to address this matter. 

The joint applicants propose to connect CIPl E 10 segment of the CIPl oil transportation 
system to SROP. The Connection Agreement memorializes the intended arrangement 
between CIPl and SROP to connect the CIPl E 10 line to SROP at a location on the east 
side of Cook Inlet, near SROP's junction with Kenai Pipe Line Company in Nikiski. 

No motions for waiver or petitions for confidentiality were filed with the application. The 
Commission has not assessed the completeness of the application. The Commission may 
determine the application is complete by March 21,2018. 

You may obtain more information about this filing by contacting either Sean Kolassa, 
President, Cook Inlet Pipe Line Company, c/o Hilcorp Alaska, llC, 3800 Centerpoint 
Drive, Suite 1400, Anchorage, AK 99503; phone: (907) 777-8300, or Michael Mclaughlin, 
Guess & Rudd P.C., 1029 West Third Avenue, Suite 400, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: 
(907) 793-2200. The complete filing is also available for inspection at the Commission's 
office, 701 West 8th Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK, 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222, 
or may be viewed at the Commission's website, www.rca.alaska.gov by typing Docket 
No. "P-18-007" in the Find a Matter search box. 

To comment on this filing please file your comments by 5:00 PM, March 29, 2018, at the 
Commission's address given above or via our website at: 

https:llrca.alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx. 

Please reference the docket number and include a statement that you have filed a copy 
of the comments with Cook Inlet Pipe Line Company, attn.: Sean Kolassa, and Guess & 
Rudd P.C., attn.: Michael Mclaughlin, at the addresses given above. 

Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, 
auxiliary aids or service, or alternative communications formats, please contact 
Valerie Fletcher-Mitchell at (907) 276-6222, or toll free at 1-800-390-2782 or TTY/Alaska 
Relay 7-1-1 or 1-800-770-3973; or send a request via electronic mail to 
rca.mail@alaska.gov by March 22, 2018. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 8th day of March, 2018. 

REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA 
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